
 

 

 
 

Thank you to the wonderful Polehampton PTA for an 

amazing junior school disco on Friday. The children 

had the best time and we are very appreciative of all 

the hard work and time that goes into making these 

events successful! The infants will be having their 

disco on Friday 24th November! 

Polehampton C of E Schools ~ 13th November 2023 

 

 

Our value this half term is Friendship and we are/will be        

exploring how friendships are made, why they are important 

for some people and how we can be good friends. We will be 

exploring texts such as Lost and Found, Solomon Crocodile, 

Meesha Makes Friends at the infants and Charlotte’s Web and 

Kensuke’s Kingdom at the juniors. A bit part of this work will 

be around what makes relationships safe.  We will link this to 

our values to show how they all link together.  

 

Children in Need this Year is on Friday 17th November. We will 

be taking park in the theme 'SPOTacular' (spotty/dotty)                 

challenge; so we’ll be having non uniform day and (ideally) 

wear spots or dots for a small donation. 

Junior Diary Dates  
 

Parents Evenings  

Wed 15th November  

Mon 20th November   

Children in Need  

Friday 17th Nov  

Cross Country  

Thursday 23rd November  

(Lightwater)   

Non Uniform 

LODDON 24th Nov 

Panto  

Wed 29th November  

Non-Uniform & BOB 

Friday 1st December 

Christmas Fair  

Saturday 2nd December  

Infant Diary Dates  
Parents Evening 

13th/14th November 

Children in Need  

Friday 17th Nov  

School Disco 

Friday 24th November 

Non-Uniform & BOB 

Thursday 30th November 

Panto Trip   

1st December  

Christmas Fair  

Saturday 2nd December  

Junior Talk 

Thursday 7th December  

Reception Nativity  

5th December 

Year 1 & 2 Nativity   

6th & 7th December  
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We hope you had a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Castell and Mrs Medcalf 

A kind reminder that if your (junior) child represents the school at a sports event, that we ask you to return kits, 
washed, as promptly as possible.  We are missing a large number of football kits so would appreciate a good look at 

home if your son or daughter has played for the school this year, or last.  Many thanks. 

•  The juniors are looking for a site controller 
•  Both schools are looking for teaching assistants; we are particularly looking for someone who is familiar 
with, or has enthusiasm for, early years! 
Please look at the vacancy page of the website for more details -  and kindly spread the word!  

Year 2 to 3 Parents 
 

We would like to invite you to the junior school for a short  

presentation about the school, on Thursday 7th December at 9am. 

A MS Forms will be coming to you this week, so that we know 

how many people are able to come and who would like to be sent 

a copy of the presentation.   

School applications must be made by 15th January 2024. 

NON-UNIFORM Days 
Juniors (Loddon) Friday 24th November  

PTA Bring-a-Bottle Non Uniform  
Juniors Whole School - Friday 1st December | Infants Whole School - Thursday 30th November  


